
 

 

 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH, 2022 

                                      

THE BELIZE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY EXPRESSES CONDOLENCES 

TO THE ROYAL FAMILY FOLLOWING THE PASSING OF QUEEN ELIZABETH II 

 

- For Immediate Release- 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI) is deeply saddened to hear of the passing 

of Her Majesty the Queen, Elizabeth II. The BCCI joins with the Country of Belize to express our 

condolences to The Royal Family and everyone around the world mourning the loss of Her 

Majesty. 

 

- End – 
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